President George W. Bush The White House Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. President:

I am writing to submit my resignation as United States Alternate Executive Director of the Inter-American Development Bank (IDB) effective June 6th, 2008.

It has been a unique and great honor to serve our Nation as a senior member of your Administration. I want to thank you for this opportunity. My current service at the IDB and prior service at the Overseas Private Investment Corporation add up to four years to promote your international economic policies.

My goal in coming to government was simple. Bring my international experience as an entrepreneur to the public sector for the benefit of economic development in the US and abroad. Once here, I also chose to focus on the very important issues of accountability, transparency and the responsible use of public resources.

As I promised during my confirmation hearing before the US Senate, I intend to return to the private sector and from there continue to pursue these goals. Solange, Sophia, Francesca and I wish you and your recently expanded family all the best in the future.

Jan E. Boyer

cc: The Honorable

Henry M. Paulson, Jr. Secretary of the Treasury